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Date: 11 April 2024 

Dear Colleagues,  

NURSING OFFICER FOR OLDER PEOPLE SECONDMENT OPPORTUNITY 

 

The competition to recruit a Nursing Officer for Older People within Chief Nursing 

Officer Group (CNOG) in the Department of Health (DoH), closes on Monday 15 April 

at 3pm. I am writing to ask that you strongly encourage all eligible staff within your 

organisations to consider applying.  

This secondment offers a unique opportunity for the post holder to gain new skills, 

knowledge and experience while having a significant impact on the development of 

DoH policy and strategy which will ultimately improve outcomes for older people in 

Northern Ireland. Through each CNOG secondment, we intend to not only address an 

immediate key area of need, but to provide an opportunity for individuals to enhance 

their professional development and contribute to the overall growth and improvement 

of our Health and Social Care system. 

Thank you for your continued efforts in promoting all CNOG secondment 

opportunities. I am confident that with your support we can find the best candidate for 

this important post.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 
MARIA McILGORM 
Chief Nursing Officer 
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